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We in Sandpoint are a community that thrives on tourism, clean air and water and pristine lakes and
forests. We are directly east of the proposed smelter, which will impact our area more than
Newport with foul air and acid rain. It will destroy our way of life from another state without
concern for us. Jobs are necessary but not for such a pollutant business. There is a reason that this
plant was not wanted in Canada and now they are wanting it here. Our health is more important
than money. A clean energy business would be most welcome in our area.
 


